April 11, 1991

Mr. Simeon Diboyan
6382 Jerri Court
Riverdale, Georgia 30296

Dear Mr. Diboyan:

The 89th Annual Diocesan Assembly will be hosted by St. Thomas
Armenian Church, Highway 9% and E. Clinton, Tenafly, New Jersey 07670,
from May 9 through May 11, 1991.

We feel it would be important for our mission parishes to have a
representative at the Assembly to cobtain a first hand knowledge on matters
relating to the Diocesan activities. The Assembly will provide an
opportunity for members of the Armenian Church from different areas to get
acquainted and become familiar with parish 1ife in other parts of the
Diocese. :

We would be pleased if a representative from your mission parish
could attend the Assembly in Tenafly.

May God be with you in all your work.

With prayers,

Bishop Khajag Barsamian
Primate



